e AR,

CAary.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

26th October, 1938«

Dear Sirs, Yard No. 1567

s

with reference tﬁ’ywur letter of yesterday's
datey; 1 hmve to inform you that no exception will be t&ken
to the proposel to elsctrically weld all the butts of the
ghell plating, including the shzerstraka,lpravidaﬁ the
requirements of the Fules for tbe Arplication of Electrie
Arc Welding to Ship Construction be complied with, and
the consent of the Owners be oblained.

Tt is noted that the system of besm construction
proposed 1s alsc to spoly to some of the bulkheads, and
that this speelal errangement of stiffening is belng adopted
as an Owmers' requirement snd is speeified in the Hull
Specificatione

I am, Dosr Sirs,
Yours feithfully,

Mesers. Swen, Munter & Wigham

 moeeles, . B I LlOydS Register




